
 

CKHS iPad Collection 
 
It has been a great 1st year with 1-to-1 student iPads!  
 
All iPads will be collected as follows: 
 

Students Currently in Grades 7-11 
 
We will be collecting iPads from students in currently in grades 7-11 on the following 
dates: 
  

• Grades 7 and 8 on Wednesday, May 29 
• Grades 9 through 11 on Thursday, May 30  

 
Our tech department will update every iPad before the students return for the 2019-20 school 
year. 
 
In August, students will be able to pick up their iPad if they wish to have it before the first 
day of school. A notification will be sent in late July/early August with details on the pick-
up times and locations. 
 
Incoming 7th grade students will have an opportunity to receive their new iPad at 7th 
grade orientation. 
 
Any student who does not have an iPad on the first day of school will need to wait until 
the first full week of school to receive it. 

 
Seniors 

 
All iPads issued to 12th grade students will be collected on Wednesday, May 22.  
 

• Seniors have the option to buy their iPads at a reduced cost of $150.00.  
• If a student chooses to purchase their iPad, we will still collect it, along with payment, on 

May 22 so that we can restore the iPad to factory settings.  The purchased iPads will be 
returned on May 29 after graduation practice.  

• If purchasing the iPad, please make checks payable to:  
 

Claysburg Kimmel School District. 
 
Please be sure your child returns his/her iPad on the dates mentioned above. 
 
Thank you!  


